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“Sterigenics is confident in the continued safety of our employees and the surrounding community. We
have reached agreement in principle with SCAQMD, under which both parties support the plan for
Sterigenics’ implementation of additional protection measures to further enhance our already safe
operations. In its petition, SCAQMD reiterated that its findings indicate the facility is not a risk to nearby
residents. We are committed to continuing our record of longstanding compliance with regulatory
requirements and safely fulfilling our critical role in safeguarding public health through the sterilization
of over 45 million essential medical devices and supplies at our Vernon facility each year.”



